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Ghost guns are an invisible threat to society. Easily built with no background 

clearance requirements, they are the gun of choice for those not permitted to 

possess firearms. Community and family safety must be our primary concern when 

considering the possesion of firearms. These guns do not pass that test. Please vote 

to prohibit all ghost guns and other undetectable, untraceable firearms. We all 

deserve to live in a safe environment. Thank you. 


